
Mike J. Molina

From: Roger Yamagata <rogeryamagata@mauiwaste.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 8:20 AM
To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; keani.rawlins-fernandez@mauicounty.us
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director GET-i

Dear Council Chair King and Council Members Molina and Rawlins-Fernandez,

We wish to convey our support of Michele McClean for the position of Director of Planning. We have worked with
Michele on projects and she has always been very honest and forthcoming. She is very knowledgeable of the Planning
and Zoning Codes and was willing to take time to explain the County’s position. When asked, she always followed up, or
had staff provide assistance

Michele is an asset to the residents and businesses of Maui. We urge you to confirm her appoitment as Director of
Planning.

Sincerely,

Roger Yamagata General Manager

Maui Disposal
280 Imi Kala Street Wailuku, HI 96793

‘ direct: (808) 270-5661 • fax: (808) 242-9471
IVIBUI rogervamaqatamauiwaste.com • www.mauidisposal.com

L3isposal Maui’s Largest Refuse & Recycling Company Serving Maui Since 1969.’
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